TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP MEETING
MARCH 9TH, 2015

	The Stanford Town Board met at the Town Hall on Monday, March 9th, 2015 for their scheduled Workshop Meeting at 7:30 PM.
	Board members Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Johanna Shafer, Ryan Orton and Mark D’Agostino were present.
	Before discussing the workshop agenda items, a motion was made by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Joseph Norton to appoint the following:
· Evelyn Seipp to the Recreation Commission – 5 year term
· Michelle Inzeo to the Zoning Board of Appeals – 5 year term
· John Kemmerer, Elizabeth Kilmer and James Sansum to the Conservation Advisory Commission – 2 year terms
· John Royall to the Scenic Road Commission – 3year term
· One year terms to the following:
FIRE SAFETY BOARD 

Dennis Smith			Robert Stramm
Kathleen Spiers		Dennis Gilhooly
Don Smith, Bldg. Insp.	Ed Hoxsie
Jeff Spiers
BOARD OF ETHICS 

Charles Hanlon		Frank Grasso
William Moriarty		Tim Gifford
Divo Martini
FARM & AG. COMMITTEE
Mark Burdick			Dan Richard
David Tetor			Don Lewis
Dave Hambleton		Mike Picinelli
Gareth Howard
DRAFT MASTER PLAN REVIEW COMMITTEE
Tom Angell			Karen Mosher
James Sansum			Kathy Zeyher
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jeff Spiers			Duffy Layton
Richard Bell			Mark Burdick
Gary Lovett			Larry McKeough
Tom Dewhirst

	The other Scenic Road Committee appointments would be discussed at the next meeting.
	The Board members continued with their workshop agenda items, and with no other action taken, the Board adjourned at 8:10 PM.
								Respectfully submitted,


Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk
